
Question on Notice 
 

No. 233 
 

Asked on 11 March 2021 
 
 

MR S MINNIKIN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise how many fatalities involving stolen vehicles have occurred in the past 
three years (reported separately by year)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Chatsworth for the question. 
 
The Palaszczuk Government is committed to road safety and proudly supports a range of road 
safety programs and infrastructure projects across Queensland. However, as this matter falls 
under the jurisdiction of the Honourable Mark Ryan MP, Minister for Police and Corrective 
Services and Minister for Fire and Emergency Services, it would be appropriate for the Member 
to seek this information from Minister Ryan. 
 
 


